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Isaiah 9 v 6, “For to us a child is born, to us a son is
given, and the government will be on his shoulders. And
he will be called Wonderful Counselor, Mighty
God, Everlasting Father, Prince of Peace.”



ChristmasCelebrationsThe kids had an unforgettable Christmas,

filled with excitement and laughter. They

eagerly tore open their gifts, thrilled by the

surprises inside. The air was filled with the

sounds of happy chatter and the smell of

braai meat as the children played and

enjoyed the festive atmosphere. It was a

day of joy, love, and wonderful memories.

Thank you to each of you for making their

Christmas such a blessing.



Heritage Tours

The children had exciting adventures in St

Lucia, where they went on a thrilling hippo

cruise and a game drive, both sponsored

by Heritage Tours. They spotted playful

hippos and crocs along the estuary while

taking in the beauty of the surroundings.

On the game drive, they were captivated

by the sight of rhino, zebras, and giraffes in

their natural habitat. The day was made

even more special with lunches included,

allowing the kids to enjoy the experience

while creating lasting memories.
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A Personal Note

Dear friends,

December was filled with warmth, fun, and celebration, marked by three

birthday parties, Christmas festivities, and New Year’s braais. The school

holidays have been packed with games, activities, outings, and visits from loved

ones. The children are all beaming with happiness! We are so grateful for the

incredible support from our community—it truly makes all of this possible.

As our summer holidays come to a close, it will soon be back to school for 16

kids, and one teen will be heading off to Varsity.

As we step into the new year, we can’t help but reflect on God’s goodness—His

love, care, and provision. He is our Father, and He cares deeply for each child as

His own. Please join us in prayer as we continue to trust in faith for the finances

needed to cover the costs of the festive season and to meet the ongoing needs

of our children.

Wishing you a blessed and prosperous 2025! 

With love and warm greetings,

Loressa, staff, and kids
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